
 
 

 

w/o Nov. 15 Fun Run during PE.  See CCLF News for further information. 

Nov 15-Dec 17 TK and Kinder Online Enrollment for 2022-2023. See News Flash for further 

information. 

Fri. Nov. 19 Twin Spirit Day. Pair off with a friend and dress alike. 

Click on Coyote Creek Quick Links to view Bell Schedule. 
Click on ckattend@srvusd.net for absences or tardies. 

To view district calendar click on Here 
Independent Study Request FormCo 

NEWS FLASH 

TK & Kindergarten Enrollment  22-23 TK & K Enrollment Flyer.pdf  

Online enrollment window for the 2022-23 school year is open from Monday, November 15th through 
Friday, December 17th. Click here for further information 2022-23. If your child is currently enrolled in 

our TK program, you do not need to enroll for kindergarten. Your child will automatically roll to 
kindergarten. All students that enroll between November 15th and December 17th will have an equal 
chance to get in. Applications submitted after December 17th are received on a first come-first 

served basis. 

CCLF NEWS 

COYOTE CREEK’S 14th ANNUAL FUN(d) RUN 

Online registration & pledging are NOW OPEN at https://pledgestar.com/coyotecreek/ for our Fun(d) 
Run which will take place during PE classes throughout the week of November 15th. Prizes will be 

awarded based on fundraising by class, including an ice cream party and lunch with Mr. Alpert! If we 
meet our fundraising goal of $25,000, Mr. Alpert will dye his hair a surprise color. 

CORPORATE MATCH UPDATE & RAFFLE PRIZE WINNERS 

Thank you for taking the time to submit your matching request! To date, over $35,000 of your 
generous donations have been matched! 

Congratulations to the winners of the Corporate Match Gift Card Raffle: 

·  Vinson L. (K) parent of Carter L. 

·  Hiten P. (3rd & 5th) parent of Aiden and Bella P. 

·  Chuping L. (5th) parent of Keenan L. 
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If you still need to submit your matching request, we are here to help! 
Email cclfmatchingfund@gmail.com for assistance. 

To see if your employer matches, visit https://doublethedonation.com/cclf 

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram. 

PTA NEWS 

PTA MEMBERSHIP  

Please consider joining the PTA, as a member or as a volunteer.  As we work together to build a 
strong community and school environment for our students, families, and teachers. Your membership 
goes a long way, helps us run all the wonderful programs like Art Masterpiece, Art reflection, Book 

Club, etc. 
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